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Public Comment Regarding:  
Registration of Naturopathic Doctors 
IRRC #: 3324 
Agency #: 16A 
ID#: 4953 
 
Name:  Bruce Kautsky 
104 SIlver Fox Ln, Chester Springs, PA 19425 
 
I support registration of Naturopathic doctors.  My wife has recently been treated for cancer and her medical 
oncologist had recommended the services of a Naturopathic doctor to help manage side effects from 
chemotherapy.  That Naturopathic doctor provided very personalized, valuable coaching, dietary and 
supplement recommendations which were very helpful and effective in reducing side effects from 
chemotherapy as well as offering evidence based treatments to address the cancer itself.  It will be of benefit to 
many many cancer patients to have access to Naturopathic doctors.   
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Bruce Kautsky 


